
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2014 

INT’L STUDENT & TCK NEWSLETTER 

International Programs                                                                    University of Puget Sound 

Greetings from Allyson & Anna  

Hi everyone,  

It is time again for another Newsletter! From now on, all of our international community will receive it. So 

welcome to all TCK students. In this newsletter we will inform you about fun upcoming events you are 

welcomed to join with the rest of the international students. 

Thanks to everyone who dropped by at the pumpkin carving. We had a lot of fun last week listening to 

Halloween songs, catching up with our fellow international students and I-Connect partners, eating pizza, 

and well, carving! We had some really fancy carved pumpkins!  

I hope the semester is going good so far and you are enjoying your experience at Puget Sound. 

See you soon!!  

- Anna 



Question or comments? Email us at internationalprograms@pugetsound.edu 

                                   Travel Signature Day  
 

 

If you are leaving the U.S. during winter break it is very important that your I-20 form has 

the travel signature (3rd page at the bottom). The signature is only valid for one year, so 

maybe even if you had already signed it once, you need a new one. This signature is 

mandatory to get back into the country.  Allyson will remind you about the travel signature 

day to make sure everyone has it. But you can come anytime to get yours!! 

Upcoming Event:  

Thanksgiving Dinner 
Thanksgiving is a great holiday to reunite with the family and 

give thanks for what we have. Unfortunately for most of the 

int’l students it is difficult to visit home on such a short 

break. So we thought, why not throw our own International 

Family Thanksgiving Dinner?!?! 

We will meet on Thursday, November 20th at 5:00pm in 

front of Howarth Hall to go to Allyson’s house.  Allyson and 

Roy will take care of the food, so you just have to come and enjoy! 

I hope to meet or see again the rest of you there. It would be nice to  share our experiences 

so far at Puget Sound and maybe the international upper classmen have some stories or 

advice to pass on?! 

Also,  contact your I-Connect partner! They sure want to know how you are doing. 

Thanksgiving Dinner will be a great opportunity to meet them again catch up!!  
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